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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
COPY NO %ATTN: Document Control Desk

Washington, D.C. 20555

Reference: Letter dated 12/29/87, from L. J. Callan, NRC, to B. D.
Withers, WCNOC

Subject: Docket No. 50-482: Response to Violation 482/8734-01

Gentlemen

The enclosure to this letter provides a response to the Notice of Violation
included in the reference letter. As requested, the Notice of Violation is
addressed in accordance with 10 CFR 2.201. As discussed between Mr. Otto

Maynard of WCNOC and Mr. Larry Yandell of NRC Region IV, KCNOC will schedule a
meeting with the NRC in the near future to discuss this matter. The
compensatory measures discussed in item 3 on page 4 of the response will
remain in ef fect until WCNOC has met. (or otherwise discussed this matter) with
the appropriate NRC personnel.

The enclosure contains Safeguards Info-mation in accordance with 10 CFR 73.21
and, therefore, should be withheld from public disclosure. This letter, when

separated from the enclosure, does not contain Safeguards Information and
should be handled as decontrolled. If you have any questions concerning this
tratter, please contact me or Mr. O. L. Maynard of my staff.

Very truly yours,

8802030450 880128 Bart D. Withers
PDR ADOCK 05000482 President and
G PDR Chief Executive Officer
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cc B. L. Bartlett (NRC), w/o _

R. D. Martin (NRC), w/a v ; ,- ,

"
P. W. O'Connor (NRC), 2, w/o
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